
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 
What a wonderful end to a lovely week – Book Day! Thank 
you to everyone who has shopped in our book fair this 
week and everyone who has dressed up today. You all 
looked fantastic. Have a great weekend Mrs T L Good 

Word Millionaire Success 
Congratulations to Harry in Year 6 who marked World 
Book Day by becoming a word millionaire. Kieron in Year 6 
has read a massive 2,201,420 words, making him our first 
word multi-millionaire this year. All members of our 
‘Millionaires club’ can be seen on our display in the library.   

Headlines 
8th March 2024  

Writing Competition 
We had an excellent response to our story writing 
competition about Amber. The teachers thoroughly 
enjoyed reading about Amber’s adventures battling 
tigers, flying to different countries and even helping 
out with an Ofsted inspection! Well done to 
everyone who submitted an entry and 
congratulations to the following winners who 
received £5 to spend at the book fair. 

Reception: Harry  Year 1:  Scarlett 
Year 2: Nancy                   Year 3:  Judd 
Year 4: Milo                   Year 5:  Barney 

Year 6: Elexa-Rose 

Surprise Readers 
As part of our World Book Day celebrations, each class 
welcomed some surprise readers today. Members of 
our school community arrived unexpectedly in classes 
they don’t always work in to read one of their favourite 
stories. Children loved seeing familiar faces in 
unfamiliar places and sharing old and new favourites. 

Dance Competition 
On Thursday we took our dance troop to Notre Dame 
School to take part in the ERSPPA Dance Festival. 4 
schools took place, St Charles Borromeo, Stepgates, 
Notre Dame and us. We had the opportunity to 
rehearse on the wonderful stage at Notre Dame, take 
part in a warm up run by Mrs Cesar from Notre Dame 
and then perform our fantastic dance to the other 
schools. This year we didn’t get to lift the dance festival 
trophy, that honour went to Stepgates but the dancers 
performed their routine incredibly well and should be 
very proud of themselves.  The dance troop consisted 
of Mirabelle, Lily, Harper, Rhea, Mia, Molly, Octavia, 
Matthew, Oliver and Izzy. Many thanks to Mrs Reed for 
choreographing and rehearsing the troop and to 
parents for transporting children.   

After School Club 
After School Club 
finishes at 5.30pm. If 
you are going to be late 
it is important you let 
us know.  You can direct 
dial ASC on 01932 
553732 (W/Th) or 
01932 851744 
(M/Tu/F) 

Dates for Diaries 
Description Date Time 

PTFA Quiz Night  08/03/24 19:30 - 22:00 

Who Cares - NHS performance in hall Y5/6 13/03/24 08:30 - 11:30 

Cross Country @ Notre Dame 16/03/24 09:00 - 13:00 

Family Learning Week 18/03/24 – 23/03/24 

Rock Steady Spring Concert 21/03/24 14:30 - 15:30 

PTFA Meeting 25/03/24 19:30 

Nursery closed 26/03/24 – 28/03/24 

SATRO Electronics Workshop Y4/Y6 26/03/24 all day 

Easter Holidays finish at 1.30pm 28/03/24  

INSET DAY School closed to children 
Nursery open as usual 

15/04/24  

Back to school 8.55am 16/04/24  

 
 


